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NOTICES OF MOTION REPORT 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following notice of motion has been received from Cr Jablonski: - 

1. SECURITY CAMERAS IN NARROMINE

That Council staff investigate placing further security cameras around troubled areas 
in Narromine and including the railway station; and that provision for this be made in 
the 2022/23 budget. 

Note from General Manager: - 

Council’s Crime Minimisation Strategy includes the following action: - 

• Identify Hotspots and provide surveillance – Mobile CCTV unit and enhanced
CCTV capability across the CBD and access roads to Narromine.

The action is ongoing and is to be made in consultation with the NSW Police.

Council’s Draft Delivery Program (2022/2023 – 2026/2027) includes the following 
action: - 

• Investigate installing further CCTV cameras in CBD and appropriate avenues
of grant funding

Murray-Darling Basin Economic Development Program Round 3 

• Grant funding has been received for Trangie CCTV and Narromine CCTV
(total of $193,000).

If Council is to make provision for funding within the 2022/23 budget a source of 
funding will need to be identified. 
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